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Dear Tahlia,
 
Thank you for sending through a request for advice on the proposal at 10 Young Street, West
Gosford (Amended proposal (DA 10609).
BCD will not be commenting on this proposal.
 
Further, could you please address further correspondence to the same email, but to Mr Steven
Crick, not Mr Steven Cox, as Steven Crick is now the Senior Team Leader of the planning team in
BCD Hunter Central Coast?
 
Thanking you,
 
Karen
 
Karen Thumm   
Acting Senior Team Leader Planning
Hunter Central Coast Branch
Biodiversity and Conservation Division
Department of Planning and Environment
 
T (02) 49273153    M 0459070902    E karen.thumm@environment.nsw.gov.au
dpie.nsw.gov.au
 
6 Stewart Avenue, Newcastle, NSW 2300
(Locked Bag 1002, Dangar NSW 2309)
Working days Monday to Friday
Sos-Banner-5

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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saving our speciesy

Together we can'secure threatened species in NSW
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